
 

 
It is nearly the end of the year. Think about your 
Ɵme in Year 1; what have you most   
enjoyed? Are there any things which you found 
difficult at first, but that you can now do easily?  
What are you looking forward to in Year 2? Do you 
have any quesƟons for your Year 2 teacher? 

Flowers and Insect hunt! 

What flowers and insects can 
you name? Go for a walk in a 
park and see how many you can 
spot! 

 

 

 

 

Create a dance inspired by the plant cycle. 
Start as a bean, and imagine yourself             
growing roots, a stem, leaves and even             
flowers. 

What actions can you use to represent the 
twisted roots? What actions can you use to 
represent the strong, stable stem?  

You might even want to do the dance to 
some music! Once you’ve learnt the dance, 
perform it to an audience, maybe family or 

even the class. 

 

 

 

 

Think of a sea creature.  Find out three  
interesting facts about your creature.  
Think about where it lives, what it eats, 
what colour it is, how it moves etc. 

Now write three clues using your  
interesting facts. Bring these clues to 
school and see if your friends can guess 
your sea creature! 

This half term, we will be conƟnuing our science topic of plants as well as looking 
at seasonal change. We will be growing our own plants at school, looking closely 
at their structure and what they need to survive. 

Our geography topic this half term is oceans and seas. We will be learning about 
the main 5 oceans and the wildlife within them. 


